
 

 

LITTLE LAKE CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PUBLIC RELATIONS/COMMUNICATIONS 
SERVICES, DATED JUNE 24, 2022 

July 29, 2022 

 

The Little Lake City School District (“District”) issued the Request for Proposals for Public 
Relations/Communications Services (“RFP”) on June 24, 2022.  This notice shall serve as 
notification of the District’s decision to cancel the RFP, effective immediately, pursuant to RFP, 
Section VI, in which the District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals and to 
cancel the RFP. 

The District has cancelled the RFP due to insufficient proposals received.  The District will re-
evaluate the requirements of the RFP and plans to re-issue the RFP on July 31, 2022.   

The District appreciates and understands that firms went through great effort to prepare a response 
to the above-mentioned RFP and apologizes for any inconvenience this cancellation may have 
caused.  The District will notify all firms that have submitted a proposal once the new RFP is 
available and invites all firms to re-submit their proposals. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Little Lake City School District. 

 


